
MEDIA RELEASE 

A portion of the Phenix City River walk under and around the 13th Street bridge is closed to the 

public until further notice due to some Erosion issues. Portions of the River walk from the Phenix 

City Amphitheater to 13th Street and North of the 14th Street Bridge remains open at this time.  
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